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 Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

Morning 
Activity 

Can you build 
different sized 

towers? Count how 
many bricks are in 

each tower. 
 

E.g. Can you build a 
tower with 3 cubes? 
Next build a tower 

using 5 cubes. 
 

 
 

Practice writing the  
‘i’ ‘sound 

 

 

Stick numbers 1-5 or 1-10 
around the room. Call out 

different numbers for 
your child to run too. 

Practice writing the  
‘n’ sound 

 

 

Using 
Positional Language  

 
Hide toy animals in 

different places around 
your home. Encourage 

children to find the 
animals and describe 
where they are hiding. 

For example, 

 
‘The monkey is hiding 

under the table.’ 
‘The giraffe is hiding in 

the box.’ 
 

‘The zebra is hiding next 
to the chair.’ 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



St Mary’s C of E Primary School Dover 

 
Week Beginning: 23.11.20                                                                   Class: R                                                                       Teacher: Miss Riley 

 

Afternoon 
Activity  

Our story this week is 
Owl Babies: 

 
 

Listen to the story at 
home 

https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=TPQ

RiSTYFHo 
 
 
 

Create your own owl 
babies and then 
retell the story. 

 
You could use 

colouring pencils, 
paint, collage etc. 

 
 

 
 

Wellbeing Wednesday. 
 

At school we’ve been 
talking lots about our 

feelings and how to be 
kind to others. 

 
How are you feeling 

today? 
 

 Talk about your feelings 
with someone in your 

family. 
 

How can you be a kind 
friend? 

Play a family board game 
and practice taking turns. 

 

 

Use your toys to tell a 
story. Once the story has 

finished, ask questions 
about the story, or 

questions that will extend 
the story. What happens to 
(character)? What did they 

do? Where did they go? 
What happened next? 
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These activities are linked to the learning that is being completed in class this week. 

If you have any questions or would like to share with me what your child has done then please feel free to email me 

sam.riley@stmarysprimary.net 

 

Please continue to read with your child using resources online, Kent Libraries or books from home.  

mailto:sam.riley@stmarysprimary.net

